Parent Council Newsletter

Chairs Angela Aiello-Sergio and Jennifer Onorati

Recent Event:

Thank you to all the families who came out to our community event:
family Skate Night on Saturday, February 25th, 2017.
Fun was had by all.
We would like to thank the companies who helped put it together
RBC Insurance
The Curl Ambassadors

Kenworth

Marisa Patricelli

Watch for these School Events that Parent Council is supporting:

Coming in May: Numeracy Night for Kindergarten to
Grade 3
Coming during Education Week in May:
A production put on by some of our
Grade 6 to Grade 8 students.
For both events

more information to follow

Upcoming Event:

World's Finest Chocolate
Chocolate Fundraiser:
April 10th to April 24th
Your choice of: Chocolate Covered Almonds
Nut Free Chocolate
Thank you to all those who have sent back your
letters so far and for all the donations we have
received.

The money raised will be going towards the Kindergarten outdoor play area

Prizes to be Won
Top Seller will win
an iPad Mini 2
2nd to 4th top sellers-5 pound
chocolate bar and a \$25 movie
gift card. Plus
Many \$25 Movie Gift Cards
Every case sold Family gets
a nut free chocolate bunny

Next Meeting: Monday, May 1st, 2017 at 7 pm in the Library at SAM